
 

 

6/24 – Bowling (Only a few spots left!) 

6/26 – Jenkinson’s Aquarium (Only a few spots left!) 

 

We would like to welcome 

everyone back to Allaire 

Country Day camp! Week 1 

has been a complete success 

and our campers have had a 

blast making new friends and 

seeing old friends. We’re so 

excited for new friends to join 

us in Week 2! See you soon! 

Don’t Forget: 

Always pack extra snacks for your child! 

Our campers are busy all day and build 

big appetites! Also, all lunches MUST be 

preordered through ACD. You may NOT 

send your child with money to purchase 

lunch on their own. 

Reminder: NO toys, trading cards or 

electronics are permitted at camp! 

Thank you! 



 


